Notice of Property Removal and
Regular Sidewalk Cleanings

Beginning on March 8, Denver Public Works will be
enforcing Sec. 49-246 of the Denver Revised Municipal
Code by ordering the removal of all items of property
encumbering any public sidewalks or other public property

—in this area.

Please remove all of your pkoperty, especially your
personal daily necessities such as small personal electronic
devices, medications, and important documents such as
identification cards, birth certificates, drivers’ licenses, and
health care documents from the public sidewalks.

Encumbrances that remain in the public right of way will

be transported to 1221 GlenarmPlace and will beavailable -
for retrieval at that location Monday through Friday from

- 12:00pm to 2:00pm. PROPERTY NOT CLAIMED WITHIN 30
DAYS FROM THE DATE OF THE REMOVAL WILL BE
DESTROYED. Please call 3-1-1 with any questions related

to the retrieval of property.




